

Bealings School                                                                               
01473 622376

Friday 14th June 2019


Dear Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
We are pleased to announce that tickets for the summer play will go on sale on Monday morning.

‘Treasure Island’ will be performed by the key stage two children on Monday 15th July (1.30pm and 6.30pm) and Tuesday 16th July (6.30pm only). 

This will be an open air theatrical experience (fingers crossed for the weather) and you are invited to bring along a picnic to enjoy during the performance. There will be some benches and tables available, but please feel free to bring along chairs and blankets on which to sit should the tables be occupied.

Tickets will be on sale in the key stage two activity area between 8.50 and 9am everyday apart from Fridays, and are priced at £3 each. 

Tickets will NOT be available through the office and we will not be able to hold tickets for you. 

The correct change would be greatly appreciated. As there are three performances this year we do not expect there to be a limit on ticket numbers - the more the merrier! 

It promises to be a fabulous performance and we look forward to seeing you there.

Many thanks,

Kelly 
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